


Project Team

Dr. Mohamed Amrani, Project Leader, Alberta
Agriculture, Food and Rural Development

Dr. Erasmus Okine, University of Alberta

Dr. Jeff Schoenau, University of Saskatchewan

Dr. Merle Olson, University of Calgary

Dr. John Feddes, University of Alberta

Dr. Grant Clark, University of Alberta

Dr. Atta Atia, Alberta Agriculture,
Food and Rural Development

Karen Haugen-Kozyra, Alberta Agriculture,
Food and Rural Development

Faye Banham, Consultant

Serecon Consulting

Reviewers

Rick Corbett, Alberta Agriculture, Food and 
Rural Development

Tom Goddard, Alberta Agriculture, Food and 
Rural Development

Dr. Jim Fujikawa, Natural Resources 
Conservation Board

Pamela Joosse, Ontario Ministry of
Agriculture and Food

Dr. Jerry Lemunyon, USDA-Natural Resources
Conservation Service, Texas

Bill MacMillan, Ontario Ministry of
Agriculture and Food

Dr. Martin Nyachoti, University of Manitoba

Barb Shackel-Hardman, Alberta Agriculture,
Food and Rural Development

Dr. Joyce Van Donkersgoed, agricultural industry

Barb Vanden Bosch, Alberta Agriculture, Food and
Rural Development

Tom Wright, Ontario Ministry of
Agriculture and Food

Some reviewers only reviewed selected chapters

Acknowledgements

This report would not have been possible without
funding from the Alberta Livestock Industry
Development Fund (ALIDF) and the full support of
the Technical Services Division of Alberta Agriculture,
Food and Rural Development, which fostered a
cooperative research environment.

This report benefited from the insightful comments
and information provided by reviewers from across
Canada. The authors of this report wish to acknowledge
the contribution of the many people involved in
reviewing different drafts of this report, especially 
Dr. Joyce Van Donkersgoed and Bill McMillan.

Our thanks also go to Barb Shackel-Hardman, who
spent a significant amount of time on this project to
ensure a high quality document, and to Julie Popowicz
and Crystal Korth for their tremendous assistance in
putting the first draft together. Special thanks go to
Darlene Albrecht who, as usual, made all contracts
and financial transactions easy in this project. We 
also thank Carolyn King for bringing her professional
writing skills to the final version of this document and
Laura Horrigan for facilitating the workshops related
to this report.

Manure Research Findings and Technologies: From Science to Social Issues      iii




